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UNIVERSITY OF NORTH BENGAL
OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR

TR Ho: WRATY: A IMPORTANT NOTICE

This is to notify that the walk-in-interview scheduled on 18.06.2023 and
19.06.2023 vide Advt. No.- 18/R-2023, dated 13.06.2023 for various
positions in the U.G.C HRDC, NBU has been deferred until further order due
to unavoidable circumstances. Inconvenience caused is deeply regretted.

Advt. No.19/R-2023 Dated: 17.06.2023 Registrar (Officiating)




